
 

 

PRIVATE LANEWAYS/YARDS – SNOW CLEARING 

Policy No. 1-2024 

 

SNOW PLOWING POLICY – PRIVATE LANES AND YARDS 

Snow clearing on private laneways and yard sites is the responsibility of the landowner. Should 

a request be made to the Municipality to provide snow removal on private property it shall be 

considered custom work and will be applicable to the current rates set by Council at a minimum 

one-hour charge.  Roads are first priority for operator(s) and as such requests for custom work 

shall only be considered if the operator(s) has the resources, including time, to do so.  

 

Passed by resolution of Council this 6th day of March 2024. 

 

  

Note: 

This Policy is in conjunction with Policy 1-2019 and Policy 11-1991.  This policy replaces Policy 2-2022. 


